Dear Friends and Colleagues,

This message is to solicit your contribution to a Communications Magazine Feature Topic issue on IEEE Standards in Communications and Networking.  This feature topic is an opportunity to promote IEEE communications and networking standards and educate our readers in industry, government, and academia about the value of the IEEE standards process and IEEE’s unique standardization infrastructure.   
Our vision for this feature topic includes starting with overview papers about our organizational structure, policies & procedures, and ecosystem and then follow with papers on a set of specific IEEE communications and networking standardization efforts including those that are currently underway.   We suggest that each of the latter papers be tutorial in nature and consider the inclusion of sections covering the following:
1) Introduction to the technology
2) The benefits to standardizing this technology and why it is necessary
to do at this time
3) Insight into critical issues in the standardization process for this technology,
including, if possible, the various competitive issues.
4) Roadmap for this standard - vision for the future, and a call for contributions 
for the future direction of this standard.
For details on submission, please refer to the call for papers available at http://www.comsoc.org/pubs/commag/cfpcommag0108.htm.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact any one of us.
With best regards,

-Alex Gelman (adg@ieee.org)

-Steve Mills (steve.mills@hp.com)

-Rob Fish (rob.fish@ieee.org)

